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This is the first Project progress report since the application was awarded funding. 

Due to the wet weather this spring Frenchman Cambridge Irrigation District has not begun the 

process of modifying the Cambridge Canal check structure to accommodate the installation of 

the automated gates. All modifications are just now getting underway, the goal of having 

everything completed by irrigations season has not changed.   

Most of the gate frames and FlumeGates have arrived from Rubicon Water, Australia and the 

remaining gates have been shipped and are scheduled to be delivered in early April.  

The TCC tuning will occur once the canal is diverting water. The goal is to have the project 

completed this season so that the project benefits can be realized this year. 
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